
 NEW CONTRACT APPROVED! 

After 15 months of organizing, and a hard fight by 
the elected Bargaining Team, we achieved our first 
contract as NUHW members! 

We united across all departments in the hospital for an 
unprecedented level of participation in this contract 
fight! This is the greatest sense of unity we’ve had as 
RNs and Professionals in a long time.

But that’s not all! Now, everyone who works at 
Fountain Valley is an NUHW member as we join our 
coworkers in the Service & Tech unit and EVS & 
Dietary. Together, we’ll fight for the improvements 
we need to achieve the highest quality of care our 
patients deserve.

Congratulations to the RN/PRO Bargaining Team 
and to all the members who attended bargaining and 
participated in the campaign —we are now on the 
right path. Next steps and more details to follow!

TOGETHER, WE ARE 
STRONGER!

Overwhelming Majority Vote YES for a Better Future


